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Little Caesars Fundraising 

May 16th – June 2nd 

Pitch In Week 

May 5th – 10th 



 

PRINCIPAL & VICE-PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear WJB Parents and Guardians, 

As we enter the final stretch of the school year, we want to take a moment to 

thank you for your continued partnership and support. May is a busy and exciting 

time, filled with learning, activities, and celebrations. With all the hustle and 

bustle, it's also a good time to remind everyone about the importance of keeping 

our school environment safe for all students. 

Student Drop-Off and Pick-Up Safety Reminder 

• We kindly ask that you do not use the staff parking lot for student drop-off 

or pick-up at any time. This area is reserved for staff and service vehicles 

only. When cars enter and exit this lot during busy times, it creates 

unnecessary congestion and increases the risk of accidents involving children 

and pedestrians. 

• Additionally, please avoid making U-turns in the school zone. These sudden 

and often unexpected maneuvers pose a significant danger to students, 

families, and our crossing guard who are navigating the area—especially 

during peak times before and after school. As a reminder, in the province of 

Saskatchewan, U-turns in a school zone also carry a hefty fine and an SGI 

demerit points penalty! 

• We know how precious your time is, and we appreciate your efforts to follow 

these important safety guidelines. By using the designated drop-off zones 

and driving with caution around the school, you are helping to protect the 

well-being of every child in our care. Thank you for doing your part to keep 

our school safe! 

  



 

PRINCIPAL & VICE-PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE (CON’T) 

Other Noteworthy News! 

• CityPA Pitch In Week is May 5-10th. Our school will be doing our part with a 

school yard and neighbourhood clean-up (followed by a sweet treat for every 

student). We take pride in our community, and work hard to be positive and 

helpful members of our greater community. 

• May 16-June 2 is our last Fundraising Event of the school year. We will be 

selling Little Ceasars frozen pizzas. They are a great treat to have at home 

in your freezer over the summer for when you don’t really feel like cooking a 

full meal. Did you know they are a quick and easy to prepare, and make a 

great a picnic food? Profits from this fundraiser will also go to help improve 

our outdoor learning space. 

• Student Activity Fees are now past due. These fees go to your child’s 

classroom to pay for fun extras such as class trips, special events, and 

treats. 

Yours in Education, 

Vice

WJB CHICKEN ADVENTURE
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Reminder: 

W.J. Berezowsky Activity Fees Are Now Due 

$15 / student (excluding Pre-K) 
As the school year winds down, we’re excited about upcoming year-end trips and 

celebrations! Just a friendly reminder to please ensure WJ Berezowsky Activity Fees are 

paid by Friday, May 16th so your child can participate in these fun events.  

Thank you for your support! 

 

 

SCC Co-op Gift Card Fundraiser Final Results 

The SCC Co-op Gift Card Fundraiser is now complete. Thank you to all the participants – 

you did amazing!! Here are the final results: 

 Total gift cards sold  $37,600 

 WJB Profit of    $3,760 

 Top Seller (Pre-K to Gr. 4) $3,525.00 (Kaplan Heleta – Gr. 1) 

 Top Seller (Gr. 5 – 8)  $2,875.00 (Lawson Morey - Gr. 6)  

Top sellers will attend a special lunch with Principal, Ms. Tretiak. 

Top Classroom Sales Pre-K ($6,700) 

Pre-K will play a Kahoot game with Vice-Principal, Mr. Bergen. 

$15,000 in gift cards sold – students will be rewarded with “Hat Day” & a full period 6 

recess. 

$25,000 in gift cards sold – students will be rewarded with Icecream Treats for 

everyone. 

$35,000 in gift cards sold – students will be rewarded with a field trip to the 

Adventure Park @ Little Red Park for the entire school.  

 


